
 
10/10/17 
5-7PM 
1st-2nd: 
5-6pm 
3rd-5th: 
6-7pm 
 
 
10/13/17 
1st Quarter 
Ends 
 
 
10/16/17 
School in 
Session, 
Make up day 
IRMA 
 
 
10/19/17 
8:35am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
 
10/24/17 
Report 
Cards Issued 
 
 
 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family,  

 

What a great week at R. B. Hunt!  The students enjoyed the fun activities surrounding the 
Fund Run.  I would like to thank all parents for their generous support of this fundraiser 
for our P.T.A.O.  We exceeded our school goal! We had pledges from all 50 states and 8 
other countries. The top classes for each grade level are as follows: 

Kindergarten: Bush 

1st grade: Welu 

2nd grade: Cubbedge 

3rd grade: Stetson 

4th grade: Nehemias/Murden 

5th grade: Cacchhio 

The monies earned will all go back to the school to purchase an additional piece of 
playground equipment for our students and continue to upgrade technology. The run itself 
was a great activity for all the children.  The weather cooperated beautifully.  Thank you 
to all the volunteers who helped with the run itself and the parents and grandparents who 
came out to cheer our students on.   

Tuesday, October 10th is Open House for 1st-5th grades.  First and second grade is 
scheduled from 5:00p.m.-6:00p.m. and Third, Fourth and Fifth will be from 6:00p.m.-
7:00p.m. Teachers will be here the entire time, but we know parking will be an issue, so if 
possible; please attend at your child’s grade level time.  

Congratulations to Ella Sharman and Gabriella Edwards for becoming members of “The 
Principal’s Million Word Club”. These students have each read over one million words. Keep 
up the great reading practice! 

aThank you again for your continued support. I truly feel blessed to be the principal of R. 
B. Hunt! Have a great weekend. 

 

Amanda S. Garman 

Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

10/06/2017 

Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Waylon Alphonso, Rainia Unwalla, Bryson Dean, Colton  

Lemmon, Giovanna Samora, Brody Cavanaugh, Cassius Carpenter 

SECOND GRADE: Aum Patel, Cora McMaugh, Natasha Amesbury, Shelbey Fox, 

Bode Averdick, Austyn Redell, Ashton Crudup,  

Kaitlyn Cook, Kevin Svaricek, Kasey Frink 

THIRD GRADE: Holland Rodriguez, Alecxsander Aiha-Roussy, Liam  

Gabaldon, Mara Brown, Sawyer West, Knox Annis, Olivia Eklund, Cameron 

Walls 

FOURTH GRADE: Sadie Benoit, Malaya Alphonso, Isabella  

Calabrese, Ella Levy, Kruer Casey, Lily Galloway, Aiden Reynolds, Levi Wright, 

Shelly Doyle 

FIFTH GRADE: Camden Settle, Ali Rivas, Anders Carlson, Ella Sharman, Cali 

Witt, Indigo Parker-Goodrich, Benji Lange, Lynae Alphonso 

PLEASE SEND IN 
YOUR BOXTOPS!!! 

  

 

The Art Room needs  

Unscented Baby 

Wipes! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: October9th-October 13th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & Choice of Marinara 
Dipping Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Tuesday–Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-style Chicken Sandwich, 
Mini Corn Dogs 
 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or Pepperoni  
Pizza, Cool Box  
 
Thursday–Pasta & Chicken Marinara & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, 
Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast, Cheeseburger, Mini 
Corn Dogs 

5th Year Dedication Ads… 

We will be taking 5th Grade 
Dedication Ads. The information 
will be sent home in a couple of weeks with the stu-
dents, be on the look out. There is a limited amount of 
space for the ads so please get your in by the deadline. 
I’m sorry to say no ads will be taken after the deadline. 
Thank you and be watching for more information.  

-Patience Atteberry 

 A note from the R. B. Hunt PTAO  

Thank you to everyone who sponsored a student 
for this year’s Fun Run.  

We have enjoyed remarkable support, receiving 
pledges from all 50 states and 7 countries. Amaz-
ing. We challenged the kids to see how far their 
light could shine and they showed us just how far 

that is.  
In a week filled with a darkness that can seem 
 impenetrable, remember these kids and how 
bright their light is. Your support helps keep 

their light burning from our little island home to 
every corner of the world.  

 
Thank you, again.  

R. B. Hunt PTAO Board  

 

Anastasia State Park is offering a Junior  

Ranger Program for Fifth Graders attending RB 

Hunt Elementary. This unique  

opportunity allows your child to work with 

park rangers once a week from 3:30-5pm over 

a period of six weeks. All interested parents and their 5th Grade 

children are invited to attend a meeting with Anasatia Park Rang-

ers on Tuesday, October 10th PRIOR to the 3rd-5th Grade Open 

House scheduled from 6pm-7pm. The meeting will be held at 

5:30pm in the Media Center. Applications and permission forms 

will be available at the meeting and students will be  

accepted on a first- come, first- serve basis.  

See you there! 

Mrs Basili 

Jr. Ranger Sponsor 

PTAO News 

Our next PTAO meeting is October 19th at 3pm 
(not 8:35am as it says in the calendar).  The Friday 
after (October 27th) is the Fall Festival!  This event 
is always a great time to volunteer.  Look for an 
email from your class parent or a sign up sheet at 
the open house on 10/10/17.  The Book Fair kicks 
off that day as well, so keep some time during the 
following week, 10/31-11/3 to work at the Book 
Fair.  Thank you!! 
 
Business Partner News  
Ashley Casey, owner of Brightway Insurance is a 
Beacon Donor for R.B. Hunt.  Their company 
offers property, vehicle, business and life insur-
ance.  They provide local expertise and the power 
of choice.  Contact Ashley at  
Ashley.casey@brightway.com 
 
Another Beacon Donor is O.C. Whites and the 
White Room.  A downtown, bay front restaurant 
in a lovely building dating back to 1790, O.C. 
Whites is truly a local treasure.  Offering seafood, 
steaks, and live music, it is a great place for fami-
lies.  The White Room, across the street, is a per-
fect venue for weddings, fundraisers and private 
events. 
Finally, Little Smiles Children’s Dentistry is a Bea-
con Donor, too.  Dr. Luis Cruz’s office is located 
off 312 in the Plantation Island Complex.  It is a 
state of the art pediatric and orthodontic dental 
practice, where your child will receive personal 
attention and compassion with quality care in an 
at home environment.   
And once again, thank you to Beach Comber for 
sponsoring the Fun Run.   

Thank you, Beacon Donors! 

mailto:Ashley.casey@brightway.com

